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other mainstream physics theories that aren't
individualistic and object oriented? The world is
made of objects. They are the basis for
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everything, from cells to societal institutions.
Physics is the study of matter and its properties,
and from there you can relate to everything in
the world. For example: If you're studying
objects, you can study the properties of atoms,
which are the building blocks of matter. If you're
studying cells, you can study the properties of
DNA, which is the building block of the cell's
internal structure. If you're studying societal
structures, you can study the properties of
society, which are the building blocks of our
social institutions. The problem with this system
is that it requires objects to study objects. When
you try to study social entities, you get stuck on
the very problem of studying objects, as their
internal structure is (almost always) an
organized collection of other objects. I'm only
really bringing up this problem, because it's
what I have been thinking about lately, and it's
the most basic "object-orientation" problem. But
I think the problem is general, which is why I
was hoping to learn about others (if they exist). I
don't mean to ask about a specific object, such as
the human being, because, as far as we know,
that's a very particular object, with a very



particular structure. Instead, I mean to ask if
there are other major theories of physics that
don't quite give off this vibe. I think there are,
for instance: FQH Theory (based on F
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